
7 January 2012 
 
TO:  S.W. DISTRICT WRESTLING COACHES  
 
Subject:  DI Centerville Sectional Wrestling Tournaments  
 
Centerville High School will host the Centerville I and II Sectional Wrestling Tournaments 
on Friday and Saturday, February 17 and 18, 2012.  Enclosed is the tournament and on-line 
seeding information sheet.   
 
In addition to the important dates listed in the information sheet, please note the seed 
meeting for wrestlers will be held on February 16th at Centerville High School (Room E 244) 
at 7:00pm.  Parking will be available in the lot outside the Athletic Entrance.  Signs will be 
posted in the building providing direction to Room E 244.   Coaches must bring the 
following items to the seed meeting: 
 

• OHSAA eligibility form 

• OHSAA certified weight alpha list 

• Completed Emergency Notification form 
 
On the first day of the tournament (February 17, 2012), Coaches will be issued floor passes 
at check in.  When competition begins, each team will be limited to two coaches per wrestler 
on the floor.  Due to limitations on floor space, statisticians will not be permitted on the 
floor.  Videotaping and photographing will not be permitted on the floor of the gym.  
Videotaping and photographing may only be done from the spectators’ area and must not 
interfere with the view of other spectators.  The floor will be secured for the benefit of all 
athletes, officials, tournament staff and coaches.  We ask that all coaches ensure everyone 
associated with their teams follow the tournament rules and instructions to insure a smooth 
running tournament for everyone’s benefit.   

 
If you have any questions please call me (513-265-4112) or Anthony Dattilo (937-266-1542).   
We look forward to having you at Centerville High School.  Good luck to all teams and 
wrestlers!  
 
 /s/ 
 
 
ALAN BAIR 
Tournament Manager 
 
Attachments 
1.  On-line Seeding Instructions 
2.  Tournament Manager Guidance 
3.  Sectional Tournament Information Sheet 


